
 

  

Well our Ladies have been enjoying our Drop-in Shuffleboard on Fridays 

over the summer.  We are inviting all Legion members to join in for our just for 

the fun of it drop-in shuffleboard Fridays at 1PM.  Never tried it?  Neither had 

most of our ladies but we are having fun!  Cost is $1.25.  Number of games played 

is depending on number of attendees.  We were playing 2-3 games over the 

summer.  We played from 1-3 PM  but this may change with more attendees. 

We draw names for partners so please be by the shuffleboards by 12:55 to get 

your name in the bag. 

Saturday September 14th the Ladies Auxiliary will be hosting Free Fun Bingo 

after the meat raffle and 50/50.   

Saturday meat raffles and 50/50’s are doing well thank you for all your 

support.  Did you know that 50% of the Ladies fundraising efforts goes to the 

Legion?  We are proud of our Legion and are happy to help where we can. 

Remember to check out our Ladies Auxiliary Library (not to be confused 

with the canteen library) for some good reads. Ask any Saturday during the meat 

raffle and 50/50’s for a browse! 

Our Christmas raffle tickets will be available in September up until the Dec 

14th draw date.  Prizes include a food hamper first prize valued at $400.00, two 

Mayfield Dinner Theatre Tickets valued at $225 for the second prize and the third 

prize is a Legion basket of items valued at $100.00.  Tickets are $2.00 each.   

Tickets are available at the front desk and from our Ladies. 

A thank you to all the members who assisted with the painting of the 

arbour, the flower pots and beds.  Wonderful job!   

See you around the Legion! 
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